
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  June 10, 2019       
  
 
RE: 3824 & 3840 N. Roosevelt Blvd-Conceptual Landscape Plan 
Approval, Major Development Plan  
 
          
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
 
On June 10, 2019, updated plans were received that incorporate the 
requested site map adjustments. The maps appear to be accurate, but the 
actual tree list needs a couple of minor adjustments (see attached plans).   
 
The proposed landscape plan does not involve the removal of any regulated 
trees species and all the proposed transplants have been accounted for in 
the new design. It does appear that the plan currently submitted on June 
10, 2019 will incorporate the City code requirement of 70% native 
vegetation. 
 
Recommend approval of the Conceptual Landscape Plan dated June 10, 
2019 so that the plan can get reviewed by the Planning Board.  Details as 
to the counts of the understory plants will be needed for Planning Board and 
Final Landscape Plan approval by the Tree Commission to verify City code 
requirement of 70% native species.  
 
 










